Temporary closure of Land Registry
offices

To implement the special work arrangement for Government departments
after the Lunar New Year holidays that announced today (January 28), all
offices of the Land Registry will be closed from tomorrow (January 29) to
February 2. During the interim, customers can conduct land searches through
the Internet search service at www.iris.gov.hk.
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